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Pupils of the Week 

7A 
Jenell — For fantastic communication while helping 

with snack time 

7R 
Osa — For being mature and sensible throughout the 

week 

8R 
Connor K — For successfully completing three 

addition problems in front of the class on the 

whiteboard 

8T Treasure — For always being calm and ready to learn 

8J 
Foyin — For writing independently in her morning 

journal 

9J 
Isaac — For working hard on his speech and 

language targets  

9R Rafael — For fantastic independent reading 

10O 
Sky —  For working hard and expressing herself in 

Literacy 

10L Joshua — For his creative poster 

11L 
Tyrell — For excellent effort learning vocabulary/signs 

in Literacy 

11R Anna — For good reading and helping others 

12C 
Annabelle — For her great work experience in the 

canteen 

12N Rizwan — For great resilience throughout the week 

13/ 

14C 
Hamza — For improved listening and focus in class 

Y13 
Princess — For being a good friend and working hard 

in all subjects  

13/ 

14L 

Amy — For continuing to be helpful to her peers and 

staff 

14K 
Tarique — For persevering to produce a lot of quality 

work in Literacy 

14L Deniz — For accepting advice from staff 

Stars of the week 

 

KS3—Sumaya—9R—For independently writing her 

name. 

 

KS4—James—11R—James for working hard and 

making amazing progress in his reading. 

 

KS5—Ashea—12C— Ashea having a mature and 

responsible attitude to her WEX at Fooditude. 

Dear Highshore families and friends, 

 

Last week we celebrated Earth Week, with this 

year's focus on the environmental impact of 

single use plastics.  In Carousel, students 

played recycling Bingo and made wild flower 

seed bombs to support our bees in an urban 

environment. 

 

Pupils took part in assemblies around 

conservation and learned about plants in the 

classroom. 

 

On Friday, a group of pupils took part in a 

football tournament with Panathlon. They 

played incredibly well, and managed an 

excellent 4th place finish. Thanks go to Jo for 

organising and to all the adults who led the 

group.  

 

This week, a group of pupils went into central 

London to visit the Shrek Experience! The class 

had a great time and we will be looking into 

doing more class outings on a regular basis.  

 

As always, our doors are open, and we 

welcome any feedback, questions, or 

concerns you may have. Please don't hesitate 

to reach out to us on 0207 708 6790, or the 

new Family support mobile number 

07511849450. Or you can  email 

familysupport@highshore.southwark.sch.uk 

 

Thanks and have a great weekend, 

 

Clare & Rachel 

 

           DATES FOR YOUR  

          

Monday 6th May: 

 

Tuesday 7th May: 

 

Tuesday 14th May: 

 

Tuesday 21st May:  

  

Date TBC: 

DIARY: 

 

May Day Bank holiday. 

 

INSET Day. 

 

Parent Coffee Morning (9:20-10:20) 

 

Careers Fair (Details to follow) 

 

Online Meeting—Safer Schools Officer. 
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Welcome to Summer! 
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This week’s term: Trusted Adult 

 

A trusted adult can be any grownup whose actions and words make you feel safe. 

They are someone who YOU have chosen to trust and who you feel you can rely on. 

They might be a teacher, a mentor, a parent, a support worker, a coach or even a 

police officer. 

 

A trusted adult will take the time to listen to you when you have a problem or a ques-

tion. They will help you and make you feel safe if you are feeling worried. Because 

they know you well, they might also notice if you’re mood changes or if you don’t 

seem yourself, and they will ask you if you’re okay. 

 

They will always respect your boundaries and your personal space. 

 

It is good to have more than one trusted adult. 

 

It is always okay to ask for help from a trusted adult and to keep asking the same per-

son or another trusted adult if they don’t understand or if you don’t get the help that 

you need. 

 

Sometimes it feels really difficult to talk about the things that are worrying us. If you 

don’t feel able to or can’t tell someone how you’re feeling using words, perhaps you 

might feel able to find another way to let them know, for example by writing your feel-

ings down or using symbols. 

Safeguarding Bulletin 


